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RE: CHILD CARE TEMPORARY PROVISIONAL LICENSE APPLICATION – CENTERS 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
The following is information regarding application for a child care center. 
 
Instructions and additional materials are included which will assist you in completing the application. 
 
Please complete and return all of the required application materials with the application to: 
 
 Michigan Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
 Bureau of Community and Health Systems 
 P.O. Box 30664 
  Lansing, MI 48909-8164 
   
  Or email to BCALLicensingUnit@michigan.gov 
 
 
Please make and keep copies of all documents submitted to the Bureau of Community and 
Health Systems for future reference. 
 
For additional information, please contact the Licensing Unit at (517) 284-9738 or toll free at (866) 
685-0006 or fax at (517) 284-9709.  
 
Thank you. 
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